
Public Hearing Notice 
 
The Board of Supervisors of Clarke County will conduct a public hearing in the Berryville 
Clarke County Government Center Main Meeting Room, 101 Chalmers Court, 2nd Floor, 
Berryville, VA, on Tuesday, May 17, 2022, at 6:30 pm to hear public comment on the 
following matter: 
 
PH 2022-09: CC-2022-06 The Clarke County Board of Supervisors shall consider amending 
Clarke County Code Chapter 120 Noise in its entirety.  The proposed ordinance provides 
maximum sound levels permitted in the county as measured by a sound level meter.  The 
proposal prescribes certain penalties for violations of the ordinance, provides definitions 
for terms used, and a list of exemptions to the chapter. 
 
Information regarding the above matter is available to the public in Clarke County 
Administration office and on the County website. Any person desiring to speak on the 
above matters should appear at the appointed time and place. Written copies of 
statements are requested but not required. Clarke County does not discriminate on the 
basis of handicapped status in admission to its programs and activities. Accommodations 
will be made for handicapped persons upon prior request. 

Chris Boies - County Administrator 
 

 

 
ADVERTISE: The Winchester Star May 3, 2022 

May 10, 2022 
INVOICE: Attention: Catherine Marsten  

Clarke County Board of Supervisors 
101 Chalmers Court, Suite B, Berryville, VA 22611 
(540)-955-5175 

 

 


